TOWN OF GOSHEN PUBLIC NOTICE

You are hereby notified that Jamie Dow, Municipal Accounts Advisor from the New Hampshire Department of Revenue Administration, will hold a training session with the Town of Goshen Budget Committee and members of the Select Board on <u>Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.</u> in Town Hall. She will review New Hampshire Municipal Budget Law, the preparation of warrant articles, and related topics pertaining to preparation of the budget and town warrant.

Anyone having an interest is welcome to attend. This meeting will be open to the public